THE

SPOKESWOMAN

AMERICAN SOCIETY OF
WOMEN ACCOUNTANTS

Volume VII, No. 2

Ames Chapter No. 158

September 1996

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE
s
e School has started! Whether you are a
-' student, educator, parent or any

member of the community, the start of

school has some impact on you. As a
parent, it amazes me each year to think that my children are
starting the next grade in elementary, middle or high
school, and now even college. Each year is filled with the
promise of new ideas, goals and successes.

The start of a new school year also makes me realize that
what my parents told me was true - time seems to go faster
and faster with each passing year. I am sure that this year
will be no exception both personally and for our Ames
chapter of ASWA. Have you had a chance to look at our
goals and write down your personal commitment? Now is
a great time to set your goals. Next spring, we’ll look back
and review our successes.

The start of the school year also fills me with the desire to
leartn. I am one of those people who seemed to enjoy
opening a new book or starting a new class. Thanks to last
month’s meeting, I have several new books on my “to read”
list. T am headed for a wedding in Marquette, Michigan
after our September meeting, I think I will take one along
for the ride. Thanks for the suggestions!

CONGRATULATIONS TO US - AMES CHAPTER
158! Our chapter will receive a Banner for 90% retention
for the 1995-1996 year at the Annual Meeting in
Chattanooga. What a great way to start our year and a
challenge to achieve it again. It is the direct result of
YOUR efforts that we were successful. Thank you!

Don’t forget to make a New Year’s Resolution for the
ASWA year. Planning/presenting a meeting is just one
way to show your commitment. If your haven’t
volunteered yet but would like to help, just see Judy. There
are lots of other ways you can help, too. Start by coming to
the September meeting and bringing your personal
commitment. Hope to see you there.

Cindy Sippel, President

ABOUT OUR SPEAKER - ROGER MURPHY, CPA

Roger Murphy is a longtime member of the Iowa State
University faculty where he currently is an associate
professor. He also is a licensed C.P.A. , works as an
investigative consultant to the State of Iowa Accountancy
Board. Many of you may remember Roger from
Advanced Accounting Problems or Governmental
Accounting courses you have taken from him. He also
administrates the Conviser Duffy CPA Review Course at
Iowa State.

Roger will be speaking about the changes in certification
and licensing requirements on the horizon. Topics include
the change in format of the exam, the 150 hour
requirement, and possible changes in the use of the title of
C.P.A. by unlicensed members. Those of you that know
Roger know that he is an entertaining speaker, and it
should be a fun nightt Why not call Judy for
reservations right now!!

MEMBERSHIP MEETING
DATE: Thursday, September 12, 1996

PROGRAM: “Changes in the Accountancy Laws and
Regulations.” by Roger Murphy, C.P.A.

TIME: 5:30 Networking (No Board Meeting)
6:00 Membership Meeting

6:30 Dinner

PLACE: Madeline's Tea Room
417 Douglas (next to the Octagon), Ames

MENU: Parmesan Chicken or Manicotti
COST: $10.00 (BYOB)
RESERVATIONS/GUEST NAMES:

Judy Farthing

Home: (515) 382-2583

Work: (515) 233-2784

DEADLINE: Monday, September 9, 5:00




Editor's Note - Sorry the Bulletin is so late this month. I have
lost all my keys to home and office, as well as access to the
floppy drive of my computer this week. As I cannot access the
minutes that Sherri sent with the equipment that is available, we
will have to see them at the meeting. Below please find the budget
for the current fiscal year which was passed at the last meeting.
I hope to see you all at this month's meeting, and bring some
guests. If you don't know Roger Murphy, you are missing out. He
is a lot of fun.

On the next page is the long promised new list of addresses. Try
putting it in your calendar so its always handy. Cindy left room
for new members.

Finally, a big thanks to Margaret Munson for sponsoring last
month's bulletin, and to all those who have agreed to sponsor an
upcoming bulletin. Also, thank you to Margaret for getting me set
up, and leaving everything in great shape.

ASWA - AMES CHAPTER #158

BUDGET FY 1996-97
Checking Scholarship Total
Cash Carryover from FY 1994-95 $ 38575 % 51844 $ 904.19
REVENUE
Dues (22 members) 451.00 451.00
Public Relations 600.00 600.00
Scholarship Fund Raising 500.00 500.00
Misc. Income 100.00 - 100.00
TOTAL PROJECTED REVENUE $ 1,151.00 § 500.00 $ 1,651.00
EXPENSES
Prairie States 1998 Conference 400.00 400.00
Program and Speaker 90.00 90.00
Public Relations 600.00 600.00
Scholarship Award 500.00 500.00
Membership 20.00 20.00
Office Supplies and Misc. 100.00 - 100.00
TOTAL PROJECTED EXPENSES § 1,210.00 $ 500.00 $ 1,710.00
PROJECTED CASH EXCESS $ 32675 ¢ 51844 § 845.19
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New Phone Numbers for Members
Thanks to Cindy for updating our list!

MEMBERS HOME WORK FAX
Arends, Kerry 296-8520 292-0140 292-3348
ext. 642
Bartholomew, Erin 233-0741 226-0694
ext. 132
Beidler, Jeanne L. 677-2466 223-0221
Boten, Sheena 232-5039
Campbell, Nancy 232-1173 239-6456 239-6318
Croissant, Sharon 233-5244 239-6216 239-6318
Dufty, Jan 232-2213 294-1481/
294-6060
Farthing, Judy 382-2583 382-6596 382-3762
Jacobson, Karen 733-2660 288-8541 733-4838
Longnecker, Cindy 965-0620 237-8715 267-7691
Martin, Sherri 382-3824

Miller Landers, Marty | 432-1436 232-5331

Monosmith, Dana 292-6953
Mulder, Kate 382-3262 382-6596 382-3762
Munson, Margaret 232-9950 281-7716 281-5329

O’Neall-Smith, Brenda | 597-3176 292-0140

ext. 627
Sippel, Cindy 232-6939 | 248-8086 248-8003
Strum, Kathy 5862-4550 362-0590 362-9702
Supercynski, Kim 382-4550 232-8585 232-9147
Tank, Dawn 292-3665
Wandling, Beverly 232-0158 292-8722 232-0218
Wilson, Penny 465-5320 239-1683

281-4888
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS

DATE EVENT

September 12, 19é6 Membership Meeting,
Madeline’s

October 15, 199672 Joint Meeting with Des Moines

October 17-19, 1996 National Meeting

November 14, 1996 Membership Meeting

DEADLINE FOR THE OCTOBER BULLETIN IS OCTOBER 5, 1996




